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Christianson, Eric

From: Best Brains - Madison [madison@bestbrains.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 1:12 PM

To: licensing ‘

Subject: Re: Liquor and Beer License at 6710 Odana Rd. #8

To continue from my recent mail, I would like to make one correction in the subject line of my last mail. The address mentioned in
your notice for this liquor and Beer shop is 6713 Odana rd and not 6710 Odana rd. I typed wrong address in my subject line, Please
make this correction. ’

Thank you and sorry for this mistake.

Sohail Siraj
Center Director
Best Brains
6710 Odana Rd.

Sent from my L.G G Flex

------ Original message------

From: Best Brains - Madison

Date: Wed, Jul 15, 2015 1:07 PM

To: licensing@cityofmadison.com;

Subject:Liquor and Beer License at 6710 Odana Rd. #8

Dear Sir/Madam,

I got a public hearing notice from your office in regards to the above mentioned subject. The hearing date seems to be mis printed as
it says Wednesday July 17, which is not the correct combination of date and day.

Secondly, I will strongly urge to not to give permission to open this type of business in the same neighboring location where I am
running a learning center for kids ages from 4 to 14 years. We are providing education to kids to make them a valuable asset and
future to our state. They shouldn't be inquiring about these types of businesses while coming to get good education to become good
and proud citizens of Wisconsin.

Having this new business at this location may have negative impacts on the parents and kids coming to our center for educational
purposes. Additionally, it may effect the growth of my business and other neighboring businesses as well.

I strongly request to not to issue license for this business especially at this location.
I hope my concerns will stay confidential.

Thank you,

Sohail Siraj

Center Director

Best Brains

6710 Odana Rd.

Sent from my LG G Flex




